
 

 

 

                               Tuesday 14
th
 November 2017 

Dear Parents/legal guardians, 

 

Early Years Trip to Alnwick Gardens 

 

On Monday 11
th

 December all children who currently attend Nursery & Reception on a Monday afternoon 

will have the opportunity to visit Alnwick Gardens. If your child does not usually stay on a Monday 

afternoon and you would like them to attend the trip, you will need to pay for a school lunch on this day 

which is £2.20, and on this occasion we are using Nursery Funding to allow all children to have the 

opportunity to attend this trip. 

We will be travelling from school by coach to Alnwick Gardens, Alnwick Sure Start Children's Centre have 

kindly arranged for us to have complimentary tickets from Alnwick Gardens to allow us to do this, therefore 

there will be no cost to parents.   

 

The bus will leave school at 12:30pm and we will arrive back at school at 2:30pm, so children will be 

collected from school at the normal time of 3.15pm. 

The children will have their school lunch before they leave for Alnwick Gardens. 

During this visit we will be taking a ‘Winter Walk’ to look at what has happened to trees and plants as the 

seasons change. This trip will also be useful as our current topic is ‘Water’ and we will have access to the 

water fountains. 

 

The children will need to be dressed suitably for the cold weather in school uniform, warm coat, gloves, 

scarf, hat and suitable footwear: we will provide wellies or you can send their own wellies in a bag.  

Please return the slip below to school by Monday 4
th
 December. 

Many thanks,  

Miss Dick 

Early Years Teacher. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………….... 

I do /do not give my permission for my child to travel to Alnwick Gardens on Monday 11
th
 December 

returning to school for 2.30pm. 

 

Name ……......        Signature……………… 


